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Walters Statement on Edmond Public Schools Lawsuit 
 

Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters has released the following 

statement responding to today’s legal action by Edmond Public Schools: 

 

“This is an ongoing subversion of accountability.  Edmond Public Schools not only allows kids to 

access porn in schools, they are doubling down to keep pornography on the bookshelves.  

Parents and kids should have the confidence of going to schools to learn. Instead of focusing on 

education, EPS has chosen to peddle porn and is leading the charge to undermine parents in 

Oklahoma.” 
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